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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Lyndon Farnham 
Chief Minister 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
10th April 2025 
 
Dear Chief Minister 
 

 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  

 
Digital Project Prioritisation Follow Up 

 
Thank you for sharing the list of prioritised digital projects in confidence with the Panel on 28th 
March.  The Panel discussed the information provided at its meeting on 8th April and writes to 
seek further clarity. 
 
In respect of the list provided, the Panel requests the following further detail:  
 

• The budget allocated to each of the projects/programmes listed; 

• The rationale for allocating some projects to the Corporate Programme Management Office; 

• The difference between a ‘project’ and a ‘programme’. 

On 7th April via correspondence with your Officers, the Panel has requested whether the list of 
digital projects could be shared with the other Scrutiny Panels in confidence and would appreciate 
confirmation of this. 
 
The Panel would appreciate a formal written response detailing this information by no later than 
Thursday 17th April 2025. Please be aware that it is the Panel’s intention to publish the response 
it receives on the States Assembly website. However, should the information provided be 
confidential, please can you inform the Panel accordingly and the response will not published. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Deputy Helen Miles  
Chair 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  


